
 

 

 

It’s a girl 
PLEASE JOIN US 

FOR A BABY SHOWER 
IN HONOR OF 

Kierra Nelson 

 

 

  The shower, sponsored by the social committee, is for all Park Place owners and residents, guys and 
gals. As you may know, Kierra is having a baby girl later this year, this is a time to come together as  

a community with Kierra, her mom and grandmother to shower her with good wishes.  
We will have coffee, tea, juice, breakfast sweets and a special cake.  

 
Stop by or stay the entire time. Kierra will be opening gifts around 10 AM.  

 
Our hope is to collect enough money to gift Kierra with the basics such as the bassinet, car seat  

and stroller that she has selected. If you wish to participate in the group gift you can  
contribute in the following ways by Saturday, Sept. 17th: 

  
1. Leave a check made payable to Marilu Arbogast or Barb Hammel with Sheryl  

in the Management office on the 4th floor.  
2. Send $ to Barb Hammel – Sella account: barbarahammel@aol.com or 513.518.3683-zellepay.com 

 
Of course, you may choose to give an individual gift instead, of in addition. We just thought it would 

be great to provide these larger items since Kierra gives so much to the community daily! 
 

If you wish to contribute a favorite baked good or help with set up/clean up, please email Marilu: 
mariluarbogast@yahoo.com or Barb: barbarahammel@aol.com 

  

 
 

Saturday, September 24th 
9am – 11am – Polk Room 
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